Aug. 8,
2022

Bulldog Bulleti

Welcome Back Students!

Welcome back students. Are you
looking forward to a great year?

We sure are! We have a lot of
wonderful learning planned for
you and can't wait to get started!

School starts on
Monday 8/8! Reminder
Doors open at :45 When signing students
am. Doors close at
, out at the end of the
8:15 am! See you then! _
day: 2:30 pm is the
latest sign out time
and an ID is required!

Join the PTSA

dsptsa.memberhub.com

Contact PTSA

dsptsa@gmail.com

Please Review all of the IMPORTANT information
in the Welcome Letter
and follow all drop off and pick up procedures!
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